
 
 

 
NOTICE OF TECHNICAL MEETING 

 
AAS Members are invited to the following event 

 
 

Entertainment Noise Planning and Policies  
 

 
Wednesday November 14, 2018 – 4:30pm for a 5:00pm start  

Ground Floor 503 Murray Street Perth 
 

 
The WA Department of Planning is proposing a number of changes to 
applicable noise regulations within the Northbridge Entertainment Precinct. 
These come as a reaction to numerous noise issues between 
entertainment venues and surrounding residents in the Northbridge area.  
 
The Department of Planning is seeking public comment regarding the 
proposed changes, which in summary entail removal of outdoor amenity 
targets to focus on indoor protection within a delimited protection zone 
(Northbridge Entertainment Precinct). This has implications and set 
foundations for further policy development across WA. 
 
In this meeting, we invite open discussion of the proposal, the current 
situation of WA and opportunities for improvement. On the day, we will 
gather opinions from members to draft a combined response from the AAS 
WA Division before the submission deadline, 26 November 2018. 
 
The presentation is intended for professionals in the field of environmental 
noise assessment, with particular interest/involvement in entertainment 
noise; however, all members are welcome. 

 
 

The event will be held at SLR Perth office, Ground Floor 503 Murray Street Perth.  
Drinks and pizza will be served! 

 
Numbers are strictly limited. Please RSVP to asahu@slrconsulting.com should you wish 

to attend.  

 
The guidance document will be provided on application.  Please submit any 

presentation material you would like tabled prior to close of business on 
November 9. 

 
Do you have a topic to present or discuss?  

Forward your suggestions to wa-techconvenor@acoustics.asn.au  
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